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A motion extending sincere gratitude to the Newark School Board for the long hours of hard work and
diligence during the selection process for a new Superintendent of the Newark Public Schools.

File #: 18-0952, Version: 1

City of Newark Printed on 10/7/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

